
JEFFERSON COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE OF 2020 BUDGET ADOPTION 
 
The Jefferson County Emergency Communications Authority (“JCECA”) will consider adoption 
of the 2020 budget during a public hearing on Thursday, November 21, 2019, at 10:00 a.m. The 
hearing will be held at the Jefferson County Courts & Administration Building, 100 Jefferson 
County Parkway, 1st Floor Hearing Room, Golden, Colorado 80401. The proposed budget is 
available for inspection and copying between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday 
(except holidays), at the West Metro Fire Protection District, 433 South Allison Parkway, 1st 
Floor Reception Desk, Lakewood, Colorado 80226 or can be viewed and downloaded on the 
JCECA public web at https://jceca.org/. Any interested person may file in writing any objection 
to or comments regarding the proposed budget prior to the hearing date by mailing such 
comments to Mr. Jeff Irvin, Executive Director, JCECA, 433 South Allison Parkway, Lakewood, 
Colorado 80226 or via email to: jirvin@jceca.org.  Any interested person may also attend the 
scheduled hearing and address the JCECA Board of Directors. 












